

July 6, 2006

Martha Carter Brown, Esquire Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: FPSC Docket No. 060277-PEF/PRECO Amended Territorial Agreement

Dear Ms. Brown:

Please accept this letter as a follow up to your inquiry regarding the docket listed above. Specifically, you have inquired what the parties to the Amended Territorial Agreement at issue intended with respect to the duration of the Amended Territorial Agreement, it is the intention of the parties that the term set forth in the Original Territorial Agreement remain in tact and not be modified by the proposed Amended Territorial Agreement. Thus, the 25-year term referenced in Section 6.1 of the Amended Territorial Agreement would run from December 12, 1994 and would expire on December 12, 2019.

John T. Burnett

Associate General Counsel

JTB/sc

cc: Andrew Jackson, Esq. (Counsel for PRECO)